
University of Birmingham launches global research project

17 July 2017 | News 

The NIHR Global Health Research Group on Global COPD in Primary Care will be based at the University of 
Birmingham

The University of Birmingham has secured £2 million from the National Institute for Health Research (NIHR) to launch a 
research group aimed at improving healthcare for patients with lung diseases around the world.

The NIHR Global Health Research Group on Global COPD in Primary Care will be based at the University of Birmingham 
and will be co-directed by Dr Rachel Jordan and Professor Peymané Adab at the University's Institute of Applied Health 
Research, who will work with leading primary care experts in China, Brazil, Georgia and FYR Macedonia.

Together they will embark on several research projects over the next two years to find better ways of early detection and 
improving the management of Chronic Obstructive Pulmonary Disease (COPD) in primary care and the community in each of 
the four global regions, with transferrable lessons to other settings and countries.

There is no cure for COPD, but treatment can help ease symptoms, lower the chance of complications and hospitalisations, 
and generally improve quality of life. Over half of those with the condition do not know they have it, and so earlier diagnosis 
could improve the outcome for patients.
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